6 Marion girls honored by Wamac
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Six members of the Marion High School girls basketball team have been honored by the
Wamac Conference.

Chloe Rice and Amanda Sahm were first-team selections on the West Division honor squad.
Mia Laube and Michalyn Mohr were named to the second team. Jozee Peyton and Caitlyn

Smith received honorable mention.

Marion finished 17-6 this season and reached the regional finals of the Class 4A postseason
tournament. The Indians were ranked 13th in the final poll.




